

February 20, 2017

Phil Thornburg
Director of Parks and Recreation
City of Fort Lauderdale
1350 W Broward Blvd.
Fort Lauderdale FL 33312

Dear Mr. Thornburg

On behalf of the Board of the Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations, I am writing to support Commissioner Trantalis recommendation that the City of Fort Lauderdale re-name Dolphin Isles Park after Leonore "Lu' Deaner.

In addition to her service to the Dolphin Isles Civic Association, Mrs. Deaner served for many years at the Council. She set an example of self less service to her community to which we can all aspire.

Should the Dolphin Isles Civic Association support the re-naming of the park, we recommend that you forward it to the Parks and Recreation and Beaches Advisory Board for review.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Mammano

Marilyn Mammano, President Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations.

cc: Commissioner Dean Trantalis